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Mobile Banking Conference 2009 postponed

The 2009 Mobile Banking Conference has been postponed to 16 and 17 September 2009. According to the organisers this
is due to unforeseen circumstances beyond their control. The conference was to be held from 18 - 19 March 2009 in
Lusaka, Zambia. For more information contact the organisers on or fax +0027 86 550 3232.
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